
 

 
June 27, 2023 
 
Department of Alcohol Beverage Control 
Attn: Cindy Stuppy 
3220 S. Higuera Street. Suite 223 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
 
 
RE:  Public Convenience or Necessity Determination for Old Town Biergarten LLC. 

125 S. Broadway Street, Orcutt, CA 93455 
Board of Supervisors Hearing of June 27, 2022 

 
Dear Ms. Stuppy, 
 
This letter is to advise the Department of Alcohol Beverage Control that the Board of 
Supervisors of the County of Santa Barbara has determined that public convenience would be 
served by the issuance of a Type-40 “On-Sale Beer” license for Old Town Biergarten LLC, 
located at 125 S. Broadway Street, in Orcutt. 
 
This determination is based on the convenience of providing a wide selection of locally, 
regionally, nationally, and international produced beers; and (b) providing a convenient location 
for local patrons and business professionals, along with patrons visiting Orcutt’s historic sites 
and shopping district within Old Town Orcutt.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

DAS WILLIAMS, CHAIR 
Board of Supervisors 
 
 
cc: Old Town Biergarten LLC, Attn: Chris Maluen (agent), 1301 Foxenwood Drive, Santa 

Maria CA, 93455 

 
DAS WILLIAMS 

First District, Chair 
 

LAURA CAPPS 
Second District 

 
JOAN HARTMANN 

Third District 
 

BOB NELSON 
Fourth District 

 
STEVE LAVAGNINO 

Fifth District 
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